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                                                                                                  28th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 We would like to inform you about a meeting for all Year 6 parents about SATs. 

This meeting will on Wednesday 4th May, at 5.30pm. It will last about 30 minutes. You will 

be informed of how the SATs tests are organised for the children and find out how you 

can continue to support your child. We will also answer any questions. Please note this 

meeting is for parents/carers only. 

Please make every effort to attend even if you have had other children in Year 6, as 

tests and procedures change, so please support your child by attending. If you cannot 

attend in person and would like to receive this information via zoom or teams please 

complete the slip below. 

Please return the slip below 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Green                 Mrs H Walker                  Mr J Pugh 

Y6 Teachers 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y6 SATs Meeting 

□I will be attending the SATs meeting on Wednesday 4th May, at 5.30pm 

□I cannot attend in person, but would like to receive this information electronically 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………. Class……………………….. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………….Parent/Carer 
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